
 
 
 

 

Committee on the Internal Market and Consumer Protection  
 

Exchange of views with Enrico Letta on the Report on the 
Future of the Single Market 

 
(draft programme of the debate) 

 
Thursday 22 February 2024, 11:45-13:00 

European Parliament, in ANTALL 2Q2 - Brussels  
 

 
The conclusions of the European Council of 29 and 30 June 2023 called for an independent High-Level 
Report on the future of the Single Market to be presented at its meeting of March 2024 and tasked 
Enrico Letta, former Italian head of government and President of the Jacques Delors Institute, with 
drafting this report. 

A first exchange of views between IMCO Members and Enrico Letta was held on 19 September 2023, 
allowing for a discussion of their views and priorities on the future of the single market.  

At this second exchange of views, ahead of the presentation of the final report to the European Council 
in April, Enrico Letta will present to Members and in the presence of the main stakeholders his first 
findings and recommendations in view of the finalization of his report. 

 

11h45 – 12:00: Opening remarks: Ms Anna Cavazzini, IMCO Chair 
 

 Mr Enrico Letta 
 
12h00-12h10: Relevant Commissioner(s)  TBC 
 

Representative of EESC 
 
12h10-12h25: Representative of standard bodies (CEN-CENELEC, ETSI, ANEC) 
 

Representative of BEUC 
 
Representative of BusinessEurope 

 
12h25-12h55: Q&A with IMCO Members 
 
12h55-13h00: Mr Enrico Letta 
 

Closing remarks: Ms Anna Cavazzini, IMCO Chair 

*** 


